
Click Here for Brother David's December Newsletter

Sportsmanship Letter

SENIOR CLASS LOCKERATION! GREAT JOB!!!!
GRANDPARENTS LITURGY & BRUNCH! GREAT ATTENDANCE!
CHORAL CHRISTMAS CONCERT: DECEMBER 8
INSTRUMENTALISTS CHRISTMAS CONCERT: DECEMBER 9
ALUMNI BREAKFAST WITH SANTA: DECEMBER 10

AP Exam Information

AP Payments are now past due. Click here to make a payment for the Exam(s) if you have not
already completed this step. Any questions or concerns regarding completing payment, please
reach out to Mrs. Adler at apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

Late Registration for December 2, 2023 SAT: Our School Code 335215
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Library News

Thank you to all of our student elves who have been busy decorating our library. We are all
enjoying a bit of Christmas spirit! The next two weeks Mrs. Adler will be joining our AP
Microeconomic Classes to introduce Excel for Business. We also have some students in AP
Macroeconomics who are working on this as an independent study. Collaborations went well
on the topics of Creative Commons and Digital Footprint this past week with a Computer
Science Class. Thank you to one of our community service helpers, Faith, who has been
working on creating a logo for our library! We can’t wait to share it.

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Accessit.

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE LIBRARY

Winter Sports have Begun!
Concert Week!!!
Alumni Breakfast with Santa: December 10

CONGRATULATIONS TO:
Fall Athletics on a Wonderful Season: Fall Varsity Sports Awards set for December 12

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Check out our Website for FRIAR FOR A DAY AND ADMISSION TOURS!!!!!!

mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://na.accessit.online/STA19/#!resources/searchresult
https://friarathletics.org/


FACULTY/STAFF AFTER SCHOOL RETREAT: DECEMBER 6
FEAST OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION: DECEMBER 8
RECONCILIATION SERVICES: DECEMBER 11,12
CHRISTMAS EVE LITURGY: DECEMBER 24 3:30 CAROLS FOLLOWED BY LITURGY!!!

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

Well the Christmas Spirit has certainly hit Saint Anthony’s High
School. It is Concert Week so all of our students are preparing to
perform in excellent form.The week is filled with so many service
opportunities and drives to help those in need during this most
beautiful season of Advent and Christmas.I am always so humbled
by the generosity of our families. During the week our Catholic High
School Principals and Athletic Directors will meet here on
Wednesday, December 6 to discuss important issues for our
students. This is always a great meeting because we all get
together and express our love of the mission of Catholic Education. We will celebrate Two All-
School Liturgies for the Feast of the Immaculate Conception and the week ends with Concerts on
Friday and Saturday. On Sunday we will welcome Home our Alumni at a Breakfast with Santa. So,
once again buckle up, it is just another great week here in Friarland. Finally, please know I along
with our entire school community will be keeping all of you in prayer this holy Season of Advent.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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